
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

What a great week we have had this week here at Ebor Gardens! 
On Monday,  another football match took place at Ebor Gardens. This time the boys team 
were playing Hillcrest Primary. On Wednesday, the Community Hub was busy in both the 
morning and the afternoon. In the afternoon parents/carers attended a session about ICT 
supporting homework. Many thanks to those who come to our sessions to find out more 
about what goes in in school and how it can be supported at home. Next week Mrs Brooks 
will be available in the  hub from 2:30pm to talk about how the Cluster can support families 
in our community—feel free to join us! Also this week, Leeds United Foundation joined our 
Year 5 and Year 6 teams to talk all things ‘Online Safety’. At Ebor Gardens we are committed 
to ensuring our children know all about how to keep safe online. Check out our Social Media 
for some photos from the day. Next week, Miss McKail and Mr Spink are taking the choir to 
Sheffield Arena to take part in the Young Voices Concert. This is always a fantastic                 
opportunity for our children and they thoroughly enjoy it. The coach is due to arrive back at 
school between 10 and 10:30pm on Thursday evening but the adults will let choir parents/
carers know when they are setting off back from Sheffield. Also next week, we break up for 
half term. School closes on  Thursday 8th February (at the usual time) and we reopen 
on Monday 19th February. Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

Whole school attendance is 96% this week. 

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears are going to N, 1RK & 5HW. 

N, 1MM, 1RK, 2NI, 4FA, 5GA/LW, 5HW have an extra playtime for 97% or above. 

N— 98% RecBT— 95% RecDO— 96% 1MM– 97% 1RK— 98% 2HW— 88% 2NI— 97% 3JH—96% 

3NB—96% 4FA—97% 4RM— 94% 5GA/LW– 98% 5HW— 99% 6LB— 92% 6NP- 95%  

Follow us @EborAcademy 
Email us                                                                   

admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk 

Like us Ebor Gardens Primary Academy Call us: 0113 248 2750 www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk 



 

 

Spring Term 2023 Dates 
Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

 

Thursday 1st February 2024—Y6 Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 7th February 2024—Community Hub: Cluster Support 

 

Thursday 8th February 2024—Young Voices Concert 

The choir children will return back to school between 10/10:30pm. 

 

Thursday 8th February 2024—School Closes for Half term holiday 

Monday 19th February 2024—School reopens for Spring 2 
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Celebration Assembly Gallery 
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New Childline website now live 

Childline is the UK’s free 24-hour service for children and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Child-
line gives children and young people up to the age of 19 confidential support with whatever is 
worrying them. Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over 5.9 million counselling 
sessions with young people. Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young people 

each year. Find out about Childline’s unique offer on NSPCC Learning. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGVhcm5pbmcubnNwY2Mub3JnLnVrL3NlcnZpY2VzL2NoaWxkbGluZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMTA2Ljg1
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